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Copley Champions 

This term we wanted to still acknowledge as   
normal those pupils who have gone above and   

beyond in school to impress their teachers. But 
we have had to get creative to see how we could 

manage this under the restrictions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Jumping Clay have supplied 14 activity bags for 
the children we have selected from Y1-Y6 and 
those children will be given their prize next    

Friday to enjoy over the half term. 

Congratulations to you all!  

This terms winners are:- 

Kingslea—Ted and Xavier  

Greenpark—Baxter and Lily 

Riverwood—Ralphie and Maizie 

Springwood—Charlotte and Matty 

Calder—Milo and Connie 

Lydbrook—Elsa and Evan 

Woodhouse—Alex and Mollie H 

Harvest Festival Charity 2020 

Thank you for all your donations for SMARTMOVE. We are really grateful for 
all your efforts and I know the charity will be so pleased with the donations 

we are able to send them. 

 

 

 

Halloween Parties 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
has returned their         
contributions for the      
Halloween events planned 
next week.  

The children can come in their      
Halloween costumes in the morning and 
stay in those all day. 

Quick reminder of the days for each 
class. 

 

Monday  Northdene and Bankhouse      
  (Bushcraft will continue as  
  normal for Northdene so      
  Halloween costumes in a  
  bag please) 

Tuesday  Kings Lea and Greenpark 

Wednesday  Riverwood and Springwood 

Thursday  Calder and Lydbrook 

Friday  Woodhouse and the Hub 

 



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 19th Oct 2020 

Weekly attendance %  

in each class 

Northdene 98 

Bankhouse 99 

Kings Lea 99 

Greenpark 99 

Riverwood 98 

Springwood - 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 95 

Woodhouse 99 

Mon 19th Oct  Bankhouse & Northdene Halloween Party  

3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Calder  

Tues 20th Oct Kingslea & Greenpark Halloween Party 

8.00-8.45am  Year 6 Booster Club—Literacy 

3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Lydbrook 

Weds  21st Oct Riverwood & Springwood Halloween Party 

3.30-4.30pm  Multi Sports After School Club—Woodhouse 

Thurs 22nd Oct Calder & Lydbrook Halloween Party 

3.30-4.30pm Year 6 Booster Club  - Maths 

Fri 23rd Oct Woodhouse & The Hub Halloween Party 

Virtual Celebration Assembly   

School closes for half term  

Parents Evening 

Zoom meetings will be held after half term to enable    
parents to be able to log in and hear the teacher             
discussing the curriculum expectations and the                
opportunity to ask any questions. Parents will receive a 
text with the log in details for their class along with a date 
and time.  

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Our Celebration Virtual          
Assembly is on the website 
homepage for you to view.  

Congratulations to all our Leaf       
Winners this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk Homework 

To coincide with Black History 
Month our Talk homework this 
week is “Who inspires you the 

most”? 

This topic will be discussed on 

Monday 19th October  

Henkeepers 

Lydbrook have been 
picked to be the             

Henkeepers for next 
week. 

 

Hebble House were our 
house point winners this 

week.  

Well done to everyone 
in Hebble! 

 

 

 

 


